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Ten-Year Anniversary of Adoption of Sacramento Region Blueprint Celebration 
 
Issue:  SACOG will host a regional-scale event marking the Blueprint anniversary on Friday, 
November 20, 2015.  
 
Recommendation: None, this is for information and discussion.  
 
Discussion: As part of the celebration of the 10-year anniversary of the Sacramento Region 
Blueprint, SACOG, in partnership with Valley Vision, will host a regional convening on 
Friday, November 20, at the Sacramento Convention Center.   
 
The event agenda would focus on: Blueprint actions of SACOG, its member agencies, and the 
development community; Valley Vision’s Livability Index; planning topics affecting the future 
of our region; and capturing participant feedback on the topics.  
 
Staff is working to create a unique full-day event that has opportunities for participant 
interaction and engagement. The planning approach is encompassing the Third Space theory of 
the social surroundings separate from the two usual social environments of home ("first place") 
and the workplace ("second place"). Examples of third spaces are environments such as cafés, 
clubs or parks. In the book, The Great Good Place, author Ray Oldenburg discusses the 
importance of third places for civil society, democracy, civic engagement, and establishing 
feelings of a sense of place. 
 
Background 
In 2002, the SACOG Board undertook an unprecedented two-year regional engagement 
process on land use and transportation issues facing the six-county Sacramento region. At the 
heart of this challenge was local achievement of clean air standards associated with vehicle 
emissions, and at stake was the suspension of state and federal transportation dollars coming to 
the region. The SACOG Board worked with regional partners and residents to investigate and 
deliberate on how to move forward with an integrated transportation and land use plan that 
would facilitate the region meeting air quality standards, while accommodating future growth 
and maintaining our diversity. 
 
The education and engagement process culminated in the adoption of the Sacramento Region 
Blueprint in 2004. The Blueprint balances growth through 2050, provides diversity of housing 
and transportation options, and reduces impacts on agricultural land and open space. Last year 
marked the ten-year anniversary of the adoption of the Sacramento Region Blueprint.   
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